QANEEZ-E-FATEMAH SUKHRANI
A/3 HERMES DROME, 211/3/1B VIMAN NAGAR
PUNE 411 014
CELL # 9822056782,

24" April 2013

To,

Ms. S. Ahladini Panda,

Deputy Secretary & First Appellate Authority,
Cabinet Secretariat,

Rashtrapati Bhavan,

New Delhi 110 004

Sub : Ref. no. F-12015/149/2013-RTI dated 10.04.2013 — RTI Query

Dear Madam,

| would like to state that | am wholly dissatisfied with the reply (attached) received from
Shri Murali Bhavaraju, Under Secretary & CPIO, to my RTI query dated 12.03.2013
(attached).

No doubt the questions are with reference to UIDAI Aadhar, but it is with relation to the
Cabinet Secretariat.

| definitely know that UIDAI functions under the aegis of the Planning Commission and
therefore there was no need to route the RTI via your office. | would have sent it directly
to the PC.

Since one copy of ﬁotiﬁcation no. A-43011/02/2009-admin.l dated 28.01.2009 as per list
was sent to the Cabinet Secretariat, my RTI should not have been transferred to the

Planning Commission but responded on all 4 points by your good selves with either
the details or NIL.

| await your reply latest by 10th May 2013, after which | will assume that the Planning
Commission did not send the referred notification to the Cabinet Secretariat.

Thank you,

Yours faithfully,

%Qm§ ﬂ%lmaap

Qaneez-e-Fatemah Sukhrani






